
The Illinois Alluvial Regional Water Company (IARWC) project is
making headway as more community members sign their
easement offers! The easements are the first stepping stone
toward a reliable, safe water source for 35,000+ community
members. We'd like to thank everyone who has signed their
easement and done their part to make the largest positive
impact on our communities! As we continue to meet with
landowners, we're happy to see such a positive response. 

Unlike other utility companies, IARWC is a not-for-profit
corporation organized as a local business. We’re focused on
people, not profit. This project uses local resources and gives
us the local control. Alluvial will answer to you, not
stockholders. By signing your easement offer, you're bringing
us closer to establishing an affordable water source that will
provide clean water to thousands of people. 

Every landowner has a copy of their easement packet. If you
didn't receive it, please contact us and we'd be happy to meet
with you or mail it again. For more information about the
project and easements, you're invited to attend one of our
meetings next month. We hope to see you there!
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WHAT'S UP WITH

THE EASEMENTS?

When you sign your easement
offer, this means you'll allow
IARWC to cross your land while
building the water lines that will
deliver clean water to over 35,000
people in our communities.

We want to meet with you regarding the
easement requested across your land and
answer any questions you may have. Call
636-395-7055 to schedule a conversation
with MECO-Heneghan Engineers, LLC.
Call 618-498-7708 or scan this QR code to
contact IARWC and learn about their
project!

IARWC PROJECT UPDATE

SET UP YOUR APPOINTMENT TODAY!
Craig Thurston, Easement Liaison
618-946-2106
Marty Reynolds, Easement Liaison
618-792-1613
Mark Voumard, IARWC Easement Chairman
618-980-0075
Seth Elliott, Project Engineer
618-556-3083

signed: 21%

not signed: 79%

June 6th: 
Jersey County

Rural Water

UPCOMING MEETINGS

Email blaineh@haengr.com if you would rather receive this bimonthly newsletter as an email.

June 8th:
Carlinville Public

Safety Center

Our goal:
100% signed by Jan 2024
so construction starts by

2025!

Come learn more and ask any questions you may have about the
project and easements! All meetings start at 7 p.m.

June 7th:
Bunker Hill
City Hall

June 5th: 
Archer Building

 101 First St, Shipman


